

Headteacher Miss Beki Vargassoff

Oakworth Primary School Station Road, Oakworth Keighley BD22 7HX

T: 01535 642309 F: 01535 642199

E: office.oakworth@bronteacademytrust.org.uk
W: oakworthprimary.co.uk

BV/GSK 13 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL MILK - SUMMER TERM 2020

Milk is again to be made available to all children in school (not just the Nursery and Reception children).

School will offer subsidised milk (189 ml daily) to all KS1 and KS2 children and the cost of this, for the Summer Term 2020 (20 April 2020 to the 22 July 2020 inclusive), will be £12.01.

If you would like your child to have milk during the Summer Term 2020, we require payment to be made by Parentpay no later than the 27 March 2020.

Please note the charge will appear on ParentPay for all children but if we do not receive payment by the 27 March 2020, we will automatically remove the charge from your ParentPay account and assume that you do not require your child to have school milk.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals (not Universal Infant Free School Meals), they will be entitled to Free School Milk. If you would like your child to receive school milk, please contact Mrs E Olsson in the School Office either by e-mail (office.oakworth@bronteacademytrust.org.uk) or by calling in.

Yours faithfully



